
COVID-19 Preparedness & Response Plan
Safety Addendum: Physical Distancing Protocols

November 9, 2021
Pioneer Memorial Church

As the COVID-19 transmission risk for Berrien County remains at the CDC’s “High” level,

Pioneer continues to encourage physical distancing where possible, especially for unvaccinated
persons of different households, within Pioneer facilities.

Pew Signage
Pew seating signs during Sabbath School and Second Service shall remain unchanged
from the First Service.

Dismissal
● With children’s Sabbath school now open, the doors on the lower level east end

of the church to the SS hallway are locked at 10:00 a.m., and
● Families with children wishing to attend SS would like to access the SS

entrance—which is near the lower level Welcome Center—by walking through
the sanctuary and down the front stairs, and

● With the weather turning colder and with snow and cold rain coming, many
people would rather walk through the sanctuary to their cars in the west parking
lot,

Dismissals will continue to be by the row to mitigate congestion at the exits, while
deacons will allow people to exit in the direction of their own choosing.
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